
January 28, 2025 

Subject:  Large Culvert and Jewett Bridge 

Replacement 

State WIN: 025513.00 & 026158.00 

Location: Whitefield
Amendment No. 3

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

 The following questions have been received: 

Question: Sheet 2 of 10 under Estimated Quantities states the structural plate is polymer coated.  Is 
galvanized steel acceptable, or does it need to be polymer coated?  

Response: On WIN 25513.00, Remove all reference to pipe details of Polymer Coated and replace 
with Galvanized with pen and ink.

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on January 29, 2025. 

Sincerely, 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 

Contracts & Specifications Engineer 


